
From: Milligan Neil: H&F <Neil.Milligan@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 11:25 AM 
To: > 
Cc: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Isn't updated planning required here? 82 North End Road 2023/01489/LAPR | Open for 
Consultation | 82 North End Road London W14 9ES  
 
Good morning  
 
Planning permission was granted for : 
 
USE OF THE GROUND FLOOR AS A HOT TAKE-AWAY FOOD SHOP THE 
ERECTION OF VENTILATION DUCTING ON THE REAR 
ELEVATION  ALTERATIONS TO THE REAR ELEVATION AND THE 
INSTALLATION OF A NEW SHOPFRONT. DRG. NOS. 127/1A   (1981/01690/FUL) 
 
Planning permission was also granted for : 
 
Use of basement as a restaurant in connection with the use of the ground floor as a 
shop for the sale of hot food. 
Drg. Nos: 915/2B    (1983/00955/FUL) 
 
There are no conditions restricting the hours of use on these permissions. . 
 
 
Regards 
 
Neil Milligan 
Planning Enforcement Team Leader 
The Economy Department 
 




